
 

        Wednesday 18th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Please find enclosed the spellings that Year 5 are working on during Summer 1: 

 
Government spellings from the Year 5 list: 

thorough muscle 

immediately  queue 

amateur develop 

ancient profession  

bargain sincere 

 
 

Spelling rules and patterns: 
 

W.b. 20.4.19 W.b. 27.4.19 W.b. 4.5.19 W.b. 11.5.19 W.b. 18.5.19 

Words 
containing the 
letter string 

‘ough’ 

Year 5 
residential trip 

to Dorset 

TBC 

Adverbials of 
time and place 

Statutory 
spelling 

challenge 

words 

Words with 
an /ear/ sound 

spelt ‘ere’ 

though 

dough 
through 

cough 
rough 

enough 
plough 
bough 

thorough 

    tomorrow 

immediately 
earlier 

eventually 
finally 

lately 
everywhere 

nowhere 

somewhere 
underneath 

 

amateur 

ancient 
bargain 

muscle 
queue 

recognise 
twelfth 

profession 

develop 
harass 

sincere 

interfere 
sphere 

hemisphere 
adhere 

severe 
persevere 

atmosphere 

mere 
austere 

 
*Objectives that are in red are a Y5/Y6 statutory requirement from Appendix 1 of NC 2014 and individual 
words highlighted red are from the Y5/Y6 statutory spelling list. The additional sets: either revise previously 

visited spelling rules from lower year groups; practise a spelling rule linked to a Y5/Y6 statutory spelling word; 
or relate to a word, sentence or punctuation objective from the English Appendix 2 of the NC 2014. 

Source: Twinkl.co.uk 

 
Please help your child to learn these words, perhaps by having a ‘word of the day’, by playing games 

and puzzles or encouraging the children to seek out these spelling rules in the texts they read with 
you. A little every day is much more effective than a long session once a week. As well as being able 

to spell these words, the children should also know what they mean and how to use them in spoken 
and written English. 
 

Your child may bring home short lists of spellings that they are focusing on during small group work 
if needed. Please prioritise those spelling lists if this is the case for your child. There will not be 

weekly lists that will be tested in a whole class setting.  
 

Thank you for your continuous support. If you have any questions about your child’s spellings, please 
do not hesitate to contact their class teacher who will be happy to discuss them with you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The Year 5 Team     
       

 
 
  

 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/239784/English_Appendix_1_-_Spelling.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/335190/English_Appendix_2_-_Vocabulary_grammar_and_punctuation.pdf


 
 

 
 
 


